Dear Parent or Guardian,
This letter is to inform you about the upcoming “End of Pathway Exams” that the state of Georgia has established to measure the skill attainment our students acquired within their career pathway of study.  All students that complete a career pathway are required to take a state approved industry driven exam within their pathway of study.  A “pathway of study” is a cluster of 3 courses that are all interrelated, and have standards that are taught to give students skills in industry.  These pathways and requirements for completion are posted on our school website. (http://www.lfo.catoosa.k12.ga.us/)    Some of these tests will provide national, state or local certifications. The window for testing is May 1-16.    
If you have any questions with regard to any of these exams please call me, Wayne Weaver 706-866-0342 or go to the link at the GADOE (http://public.doe.k12.ga.us/Curriculum-Instruction-and-Assessment/CTAE/Pages/CTAE-Georgia-Assessments.aspx).   Thank You.
Sincerely 

Wayne Weaver

Assistant Principal
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